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February 2018   

Dear Turtle Families, 
 I just wanted to highlight some things that have been going on at LMES.  First, we had a successful fundraiser this school year.  
We raised over $12,000 to go towards teacher grants, student programs and updating our technology.  Our fundraising was a joint effort 
and I want to thank our students and families for making it a success for our school.   
 Next, our PTA dissolved in November and while PTA was an integral part of our school, our families have decided that moving to 
a PTO would better meet our school needs.  Information will be forth coming.  Please consider being a member of our new parent and 
teacher group.  We also have school spirit shirts for sale.   If you would like to purchase one, please stop in the front office to purchase one 
They are $10 each.  
 Our student council is selling Valentine Grams.  They will be in front of the cafeteria each morning from February 6ththrough the 
8th.  You may also pre-order your child’s Valentine Gram.   
 Just a reminder that when students have FSA testing we are not able to have volunteers on campus or families eating lunch with 
their children on certain days.  Be sure to listen to my weekly phone message for updates.  We also are in need of some volunteers to read 
with students on our campus.  If you or a family member would like to read with a child, complete a volunteer application on-line and 
then contact the front office.  It is so rewarding to read with a child.  Thank you for being supportive of our efforts! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hermansen 

Welcome to Lake Myrtle, where it is 
               always good to be a turtle! 
 


